Dear Parents,

Welcome back to school! I hope that you had a relaxing family time with your kids during the summer holiday.

On the morning of 1.9.2021, we kicked off the new school year with the Camões TV live broadcast. I introduced the new year theme and the Frog family to our students. Their names are "Sensitivity", "Curiosity", "Bookworm", "Robot" and "Thinker". In fact, they are as little as a thumb. Each of them is so unique, just like each Camõesian. Yet, they all have something in common - they are living in the moment, and they are happy. Our students love the little frogs a lot.



Today, we had our School Opening Assemblies. We sang the National Anthem and the School song together. Then, I told our students more about the year theme. The two Vice-Principals (Ms Tse and Mr Lui), Class Teachers and Social Worker (Ms Chung) met our students too. Finally, we presented the Clan flags and Head Prefect sashes to the Clan Leaders and Head Prefects respectively. We did have a joyful moment together.

Furthermore, thanks to the great efforts of my colleagues, we have launched a new school website. When you are available, please take some time to browse through it.

Last but not least, thank you for your continuous trust and support for the School. Please be supportive to each other as well. We look forward to connecting with you at the Parent-Teacher Conference either face-to-face or online. May our students have a good start, and grow up fast! I wish everyone a healthy and joyful 2021/22.

Yours faithfully,



CTV Morning Live Broadcast (1.9.2021)





The Frog Family



School Opening Assemblies 3.9.2021



Principal Raymond Chou